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Welcome back to MMOHSC 2020 

We have a lot of new things coming this summer and we are super excited for the weather to start getting better so we 
can see everyone!  

Sponsorships 

We also wanted to remind everyone that we offer incentive points to each MMOHSC member who 
collects sponsorships. These points are added to the member’s total points at the end of the show 
season. This will allow the member to increase their shopping power in the MMOHSC Award Catalog. 
It is crucial to our advertising that all business cards be collected before Mid-March in order to be 
displayed on our sponsorship board that will be at all of our shows. For those sponsorships collected 
after the Mid-March deadline, they will still receive adequate advertising from us at our shows. The 
incentive points are as follows: 5 points = Class Sponsor ($25.00) 10 points = Bronze Sponsor ($50) 
20 points = Silver Sponsor ($100) 50 points = Gold Sponsor ($300). These sponsorships are what 
helps to provide all of our awesome prizes, year-end awards, and help put on the best shows we can. 
All sponsorships should be submitted to MMOHSC before the first show of the new 
season. MMOHSC would like to thank each of you for coming to our shows and supporting us. Your 
dedication to our circuit is greatly appreciated 
 

Ranch Riding  

We are excited to announce at our Team Tournament show in August we will be offering a Ranch Riding class, keep an 
eye out for more information as we get closer to show season!  

 



 MMOHSC 2020 Board Members 

We would like to introduce some returning and new board members to MMOHSC this summer.  

Board 

 
Jennifer Lewis 

Tiffany Russell 

Jr. Board Members 

Rachel Bigelow 

Skylar Spickerman 

Sophie Lewis 

 

Kelly Davis 

Karyn Spickerman 

Ashlyn Davis 

Jill Spindler 

Jennie Bigelow 

Melanie Brune 

Linda Vogel 

Kyra Cooper 

Melanie Blues 

 

 

2020 Show Dates 

*All shows at Mount Pleasant Fairgrounds* 

May 9th Fuzzy show 

May 23rd Tally-Ho Double Judged 

June 13th & 14th Cowgirl Up 

July 11th Double Judged 

August 1st & 2nd Saturday- Team tournament (double judged) Sunday Double Judged  

 

Stalls and Camping  

We will continue with the reserved camping and reserved stalls. Jennie Bigelow will be in charge of camping and stalls. 
To reserve camping and stalls please email Jennie at JBigelow@GPMinvestments.com or message her at 989-954-5268  


